
Join the Department of Education to discuss implementation of the Uniform Guidance 

Dear Colleagues, 

The U.S. Department of Education invites our grantees and constituents to participate in a discussion of 
the Department’s implementation of the interim final rule for 2 CFR Part 200, the Uniform 
Administrative Requirements; Cost Principles, and Audit Requirements for Federal Awards (known as 
the “Uniform Guidance”) to better understand its impact on your work and administration of your 
grants.   

These rules were published initially by the Office of Management and Budget in the Federal Register on 
December 26, 2013. The Department adopted the Uniform Guidance on December 19, 2014, and it took 
effect with regard to all discretionary and formula grant program grants that were or will be issued on or 
after December 26, 2014. For effective implementation of these new rules, the Department is hosting a 
webcast to help grantees: 

 Understand the goals of the Uniform Guidance (2 CFR Part 200); 

 Learn what the Department is doing to implement the Uniform Guidance; 

 Understand what’s new and what’s not in key issue areas, for example: 
o Administrative requirements for managing a grant, 
o Subaward monitoring and management, 
o The relationship between internal controls and new flexibilities, 
o Cost Principles,  
o Audit requirements; 

 Learn the timeline for transitioning to the Uniform Guidance; and  

 Be aware of available resources and future training opportunities 

The discussion will also help the Department determine if additional guidance would be helpful to 
grantees and constituents. 

Details 
Date:  Wednesday, May 27, 2015  
Time: 1:30 to 3:00 EST 
Webcast site: Ed Stream Webcast  

We invite you to submit questions before and during the presentation, at 
uniformgrantsguidanceimplementation@ed.gov.  This mailbox will remain open throughout this 
transition year as we implement the Uniform Guidance.  

We will answer as many questions as possible during the presentation.  Answers to other questions will 
be provided in the frequently asked questions (the “FAQs”) document, posted on our Uniform Guidance 
technical assistance web site.  We frequently update our Uniform Guidance technical assistance web 
site so you might want to bookmark that site for reference.   

The Department will provide captioning services for the webcast.  If you require other reasonable 
accommodation to participate in this event, i.e. sign-language interpreter, Braille, large print or CD Rom, 
please contact Kathy Killian (ODS) by phone (202-245-6147) or email at (Kathy.Killian@ed.gov) no later 
than 12:00 pm EST May 25, 2015.  If you use a telecommunications device for the deaf (TDD) or a text 
telephone (TTY), call the Federal Relay Service (FRS), toll free, at 1-800-877-8339. 
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